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DE 23-068: 2024-2026 New Hampshire Statewide Energy Efficiency Plan 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

I am writing with respect to the pre-hearing conference scheduled for July 27, 2023 at 9:00am. Due to a prior 

commitment, I unfortunately will be unable to attend the conference in person. Meredith Hatfield ofTNC has 

graciously agreed to endeavor to assist with questions that might arise regarding Acadia Center's motion to intervene 

in the proceeding. I am available to participate remotely if that is an option. I am not aware of any objections to 

Acadia Center's participation in the proceeding. 

Acadia Center has a longstanding interest and stake in New Hampshire energy efficiency and energy issues and looks 

forward very much to being a constructive party in this important proceeding. 

Consistent with the Commission's current practices, this letter is being filed only in electronic form. 

Thank you in advance for your attention. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel L. Sosland 

President, Acadia Center 

dsosland@acadiacenter.org 

207.236.6470 X301 

cc: Service List. 
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